
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Shoeburyness High School Production of Footloose 

We are pleased to announce that our annual school production 2022 will be Footloose the musical.  

Performances will take place on: 

Saturday 26th November 1pm 

Monday 28th November 7pm 

Tuesday 29th November 7pm 

Wednesday 30th November 7pm 

Thursday 1st December 7pm 

All performances will take place in the Wendy Owen Hall and tickets will be priced at:  

Student - £3.50   Adults - £5.50 

 
Tickets will be on sale via ParentMail and will be available to purchase from Monday 7th November at 

5pm.  Please use the ParentMail system to select the date of the performance and which tickets you 

require.  Once you have completed payment via ParentMail, numbered seating will be allocated 

automatically on a first come, first served basis.  After purchase, tickets can be collected from the 

Theatre Arts office on Wednesdays and Thursdays after school each week.  

If you require any specific seating allocation to accommodate mobility (such as wheelchair spaces), 

please mail your request to djameson@shoeburyness.secat.co.uk  once you have paid for your tickets 

via the ParentMail system.    

We can’t wait to ‘Cut loose at Footloose!’ 
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